

* Office Phone: (07) 55021 555 * Office Fax: (07) 55021 444

* Office Address: 3 Eden Court, Nerang Qld. 4211

* Postal Address: P.O. Box 2040 Nerang Qld 4211
* Facebook Address: facebook.com/footballgc

www.footballgc.com.au

MEMO: 54 - 18

TO: All Clubs

FROM: Alan Marquez – Football Operations Officer

DATE: Tuesday, 31st July 2018

SUBJECT: Lanyards

With only a few weeks left of the competition prior to entering Finals, I would like to remind all Clubs that requests for lanyards for Coaches and Managers who have been involved with their team for the 2018 season to date will incur a \$20 charge per lanyard with immediate effect (unless a newly registered Coach or Manager).









